Weekly Newsletter

Important Information

'»
Don’t forget to send your pennies, as the Penny War will be ending soon! We would love for L
Kindergarten to be the winners! Remember pennies and bills count for us, but silver coins count
against us. Make sure to put the silver coins in 15t-5t sides.

If you have any items with Box Tops on them, we would love for you to cut the box tops out and
send them in, as they help our school. 0
ok ToER
*No School on Monday, Sept. 4-Labor Day - :

Earn|Cashifor;Qur;School!!

Reading/Lanquage Arts

Math

* BIG Books
* Shared Reading
* Nursery Rhymes % Counting from 0-10
* Rhyming Poems ..
* Letter Names and Sounds: m & b * Recognlzmg humbers 0-10
* High Frequency Words: a, and, of, * Writing numbers 0-10

the, to, in, i .

€. 10, 1. 15, you * Representing numbers
Writing 0-10 through pictures, ten

Letter formation and name practice. We frames. etc
will be working on writing our names ! T e
beginning each tall letter at the top (sky)
and going down (to the ground).

Upcoming Events
August 14t - October 9t Uncle Ben's Beginners Cooklng Contest (more info. on flyer sent home)
August 17t-Septermber 15t PTO Penny Wars >
August 315t - September 8t Book Fair I :

; FAI
September 4t Labor Day Holiday ?9-0',(,‘;%\

September 5" McTeacher’s Night at McDonald’s
September 8t Grandparents' Luncheon and Photos (Dilbeck Time Starts at 11:00)
*  (Book Fair will close following the Grandparent's day luncheon.)
September 18t-22nd Fall Break

October 9t Columbus Day

October 10t Picture Make Up Day




